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HSCA NAMES CHILDREN’S HOSPITAL ASSOCIATION VICE PRESIDENT OF PHARMACY TERRI 
LYLE WILSON TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
HSCA thanks past Chair, Jennifer Gedney, for service to the healthcare supply chain  

 
Washington, DC (September 20, 2023) – The Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA), which 
represents the nation’s leading healthcare group purchasing organizations (GPOs), today announced 
that Children’s Hospital Association Vice President of Pharmacy Terri Lyle Wilson will serve on HSCA’s 
Board of Directors. The appointment comes after the departure of Children’s Hospital Association Vice 
President Jennifer Gedney, who served as Board Chair. TPC President and CEO Roger Nolan will replace 
Gedney as Immediate Chair.  
 
“Terri is an industry leader in supporting the collaborative efforts of hospitals and health systems to 
improve healthcare through pharmacy, group purchasing, and clinical quality initiatives,” said HSCA 
President and CEO Todd Ebert. “Terri’s experience in patient care, hospital sustainability, and 
comprehensive pharmacy strategy will help HSCA and its member GPOs as they continue to confront 
issues such as ongoing drug shortages and work to strengthen the healthcare supply chain.   
  
“HSCA and its members are grateful to Jennifer Gedney for her service as Board Chair. Her leadership, 
expertise, and guidance have been invaluable to HSCA, and we wish her the best,” added Ebert.  
 

### 
 

About the Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA) 
The Healthcare Supply Chain Association (HSCA) represents the nation’s leading healthcare group 
purchasing organizations (GPOs), which are critical cost-savings partners to America’s hospitals, nursing 
homes, nursing home pharmacies, clinics, home healthcare providers and surgery centers. GPOs deliver 
billions in savings annually to healthcare providers, Medicare and Medicaid, and taxpayers. HSCA and its 
member GPOs are committed to delivering the best products at the best value to healthcare providers, 
increasing competition and innovation in the market, and serving as leaders in transparency and 
accountability. For more information, visit supplychainassociation.org. Follow HSCA on Twitter @HSCA. 
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